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Ma te kotahitanga e whai ai tātau 

In unity, we have strength.   

A big welcome to the world to Mia’s baby sister who arrived late 
on Wednesday night, just hours before Mia’s birthday. Congrat-
ulations to Sam and Barry. We look forward to meeting the  
newest addition to the Roseneath family. Another member of 
the class of 2030!! 
 

We are still waiting on a couple of compliance issues to be     
resolved and a handrail to be attached to the new deck before 
we achieve sign off on the building work. Upper Bridge students 
are inviting their parents to attend a “welcome to our new class-
room” next Friday, 6 June. I know the class has enjoyed helping to set up and     
decorate the room.  
 
Fulton Hogan have planned roadworks for the next two weeks between  9am and 
4pm. See map on page 3. We will be impacted after school particularly by losing 
parking outside the school. We ask parents to park on the top court and your child/
ren will be waiting with staff by the bollard. Parents walking, we ask you to walk 
down the steps beside the top car park and hall to collect your child/ren from the side 
of Long Boat or on the Long Boat deck if it is raining. Children with bicycles will walk 
up the drive with a teacher. Staff will be strategically placed to ensure our students 
safely depart. Please take extreme care when driving in and out of the school. 
 

Staff will be busy on the Teacher Only Day on Tuesday learning more about 
PR1ME Mathematics, the refreshed Mathematics curriculum and participating in  
writing moderation to ensure we are making consistent assessments and accurate 
judgements of learning.   

Enjoy Childcare - Teacher Only Day Programme Tuesday 3 June 
Enjoy are offering a day programme for Tuesday 3 June for 
families looking for childcare for the Teacher Only Day. 
 
We hope you enjoy the long weekend.  
 

Jenny and the Roseneath Team 
 



Certificates of Awesomeness!  

Aft - Cillian - You are a fabulous writer – you are writing long stories (2 pages!) with so 
many interesting details! Roddie -  You have wonderful, interesting ideas and make 
great connections in your learning with things you know! Tuesday -  Your drawings are 
gorgeous and you are so interested in art and new ways to make it! Joshua - Welcome 
to Roseneath School. 

Lower Deck -  Leo M - For always working hard in class.  You have made great        
progress so far this year! Tino pai! Leo H - You have worked so hard on your information 
report about brown bears! Tino pai tō mahi! Alisa -  For always treating others with      
respect and kindness! Iwo - For making great progress in your handwriting, writing and 
reading! Ka pai tō mahi! Paris -  For amazing effort and progress in your learning! Ka pai  
tō mahi! 

Long Boat Connie- For taking risks and trying very hard in maths, I can see your     
confidence growing!! Ka pai!  Minh- For always trying your best, you are interested in 
learning. Your confidence in maths is notable, well done! Archie - For fantastic           
engagement in writing, you are producing great pieces of work - fantastic! All of TLB - 
For surviving ‘investigation’ week! You are all amazing! Only 1 more to go!  

Upper Bridge -  Laura - Your confidence in maths is fantastic to see, you are making 
great progress! Miharo! Isaac - You are showing so much motivation to learn and you 
are always looking to extend your knowledge - Tino pai! Gus - Way to go! You are     
putting lots of energy into all areas of your learning!  I love hearing you talk so                   
enthusiastically about your novel study.  Tumeke. Andrin - You have a great work ethic 
and you are good at managing your time - fantastic mahi! 

Friends 
Roseneath  News!                                                                                           
Quiz Night Tuesday 29 July Parrot Dog, Lyall Bay 
Tickets are on sale from the office  for the Quiz night - we hope you are able to attend 
and encourage your family and friends to come along too. 
Tickets are $25. This year the winning team will win a $100 voucher from Parrot Dog  

Silent Auction Items Needed - We need your help! 
We are asking each family to make a donation for the Silent Auction of a service voucher 
- Car washing, gardening, housework, babysitting, dog walking, lawn mowing, grocery 
shopping, cake baking, tutoring, painting etc. We also need more donated items so 

please ask around businesses, friends and family to see 

what they can donate.                                                                                              
Let me know what your family can offer and I will make up the voucher. 



 Friends Thursday Sausage, Hot Chocolate and Jelly 
The next Sausage sizzle is Thursday 5 June. Please place orders by 
Wednesday 4 June. Joanne takes the orders and payments can be in 
cash or online. Sausages $3, Hot Chocolate $2 Jelly $2. We need a 
team of parents able to help out for an hour to cook the sausages and 
make the hot chocolate on Thursdays. Please add your name to the 
sign up sheet against dates you are available.  

 

                         

 

Our free skipping ropes arrived  today so students can prepare for the Jumping June 
event on 23 June. Throughout the day classes will be involved in a range of jumping  
activities. Hopefully you have been able to set up your child/ren’s sponsorship page and 
have shared the link far and wide to get a lot of sponsors.  

Assemblies For rest of  Term 2 
This term’s assemblies are on odd weeks -  
7 - 13 June   
9 - 27 June 

 
 
 
Fulton Hogan Road Works  
 



Sharing our Learning 
We like to take the opportunity to share our learning with you and this term we are      
inviting you to the following events alongside the fortnightly assemblies. 

 
Friday 13 June - A Dance Concert 9 -10.30 am 
This concert is a culmination of two weeks of daily dance lessons 
for each class taken by Dance Curriculum.  
 
 

Monday 23 June - Jumping 
June 
Throughout the day classes will take part in a range of 
jumping and skipping activities to demonstrate their 
learning over the month. 
 

 
 
Friday 27 June - Matariki Sharing and Kapa Haka Display 
To celebrate the Matariki our assembly will be a celebration of learning about the Māori 
New Year. Following the assembly parents are invited to stay and read a favourite family 
story to their child/ren’s Rōpu. Following morning tea there will be a Kapa Haka    display at 
11am to share our learning for term 2. 
Please diary these events - we hope  you are able to come along! 

 

 

 

Te Reo o te wiki                                                                                              
Each week we thought we would share a te reo phrase or kupu with you that you could 
use at home. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pizzas on Wednesday 
There is an option to order chicken and cheese pizza but it will cost $9.  Please let the office know if 
you are interested in this pizza. 
 
 
 



Our Mahi from Aft 

 

 

 

 



Health and Wellbeing 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Community Notices 


